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JAPEX Donates to Local Governments for the Damages by Heavy Rain in Akita

Japan Petroleum Exploration Co., Ltd. JAPEX) expresses its deepest sympathies to all those affected by
the heavy rain around the Akita area in July 2023.

JAPEX has decided to donate 1,000,000 yen to Akita City and 500,000 yen each to Oga City, Mitane Cho,
and Noshiro City, which are affected by the heavy rain. Therefore, we have handed its logbook to each local
government.

We at JAPEX hope that the area impacted by the heavy rain will be back to normal as soon as possible.
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(Mayor Hozumi, Akita City) (Mayor Sugawara, Oga City)

(Town Mayor Tagawa, Mitane Cho) (Mayor Saito, Noshiro City)
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